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City of Canton, Ohio 
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218 Cleveland Ave. SW, 4th floor 
Canton, Ohio 44702 

 
 
Engineering Design Services – 4th St. SE Sanitary Sewer Replacement 
Item/Project 
 
Collection Systems Department 
Responsible Department 
 
Friday, November 13, 2020 at 4:00 PM local time 
Bids Due 
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City                 State         Zip 
 
 
 
Contact Person         Phone No.         Email Address 
 



Question 1: 
Can the City provide any construction drawings (or GIS link) of the existing sanitary sewers on 
4th St., Main Ct and 3rd St.?  We understand there are concerns with the integrity of the sewer 
under the Nimishillen.  It would be helpful to view the sewer location/grades to understand if the 
scope for an aerial crossing can be accomplished by gravity?  Is that what the City has already 
determined?  Our question is related to the potential of a pump station or not. 
 
Answer: 
Not pertinent for this request for qualifications. 
 
Question 2: 
Can the City provide any information on the basis for the sewer replacement?  Is this a complete 
replacement due to age or deterioration?  Was this based on CCTV inspection and can the City 
provide that inspection log or video?  Does the City anticipate leaving the sewer in 
place/abandon or do you anticipate the ability to pump around and install the replacement sewer 
in the same location?  Is this capacity-related and the new sewer is to augment the existing as a 
relief sewer? 
 
Answer: 
Not pertinent for this request for qualifications. 
 
Question 3: 
As complete replacement, is it safe to assume all connections will be replaced as well to the R/W 
and connected to the new replacement sewer? 
 
Answer: 
Yes 
 
Question 4: 
The route description on Pg. 2 of 4 describes a new sewer on 3rd St. from Main to Warner 
necessitating another creek crossing.   This is not mentioned in the RFQ; can you confirm 
please?   We assume there is no bridge replacement at that location. 
 
Answer: 
The bridge on 3rd St. SE is a recently constructed pedestrian bridge. The bridge on 4th St. SE is 
to be replaced under a separate contract. Both are under the Canton's jurisdiction. There is an 
existing siphon on 3rd St. SE that may be abandoned - to be determined. 
 
Question 5: 
At what phase of planning or design is the 4th St. Bridge Replacement project?   Are the bridges 
on 4th St. and 3rd St. owned and maintained by the City?   There is a reference to ODOT in the 
RFQ that we are unclear about. 
 
 
 
 



Answer: 
The bridge on 3rd St. SE is a recently constructed pedestrian bridge. The bridge on 4th St. SE is 
to be replaced under a separate contract. Both are under the Canton's jurisdiction. The bridge 
replacement project on 4th St. SE is in the preliminary study phase. 
 
 
Question 6: 
The pavement condition is poor; does the City anticipate the inclusion of improving the roadway 
as part of the project? 
 
Answer: 
To be determined 
 
 
Question 7: 
Is the City seeking any assistance relative to WPCLF or OPWC funding to finance the project? 
 
Answer: 
No 
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